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Friday 12th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: collection of reading books from week beginning 15th June 
 
In order to support your child’s reading, we would like to provide you with some further reading 
material to support your child, whilst we continue to work from home. 
 
Your child will be provided with an individualised pack of reading books. The books in the packs will 
have been chosen based on your child’s reading ability prior to closing. We appreciate that you have 
been supporting your child’s reading throughout our time apart and their reading fluency may have 
improved. However, please use the texts we provide to help consolidate this fluency and practise 
their comprehension skills (understanding of the text). 
 
You will receive a text message or email providing you with a specified time to collect your child’s 
reading pack, this time slot will be the same each week. Your child’s pack will be placed in the foyer, 
please sanitise your hands on arrival and touch only your child’s pack. Could we please ask you to 
return any books you have at home and place them in the return box. We ask that only one adult 
come to collect, as there must only be one person in the foyer at a time. These appointment times 
must be adhered to in order for us to co-ordinate this safely and maintain social distancing 
guidelines. We will not be able to provide you with your child’s pack out of your collection slot 
time. If there is a problem with your collection time, please email: purple@mottram.tameside.sch.uk 
and I will make an alternative arrangement.  
 
We also have something very exciting up our sleeves to keep the children engaged with reading and 
the staff are busy preparing this for them. More information to follow. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank everybody for all your support during this tricky time 
and we look forward to seeing some of you when you come to collect your child’s reading packs.  
 
Warm regards and stay safe 
 
Mrs Levy and The Mottram Team 
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